
 

 
 

    
                 Bible Stories:  Epiphany, Jesus in the Temple, John the Baptist and Jesus  
          Chooses His Disciples 

      Theme: Winter  

 
 

 
 
Dear Preschool Parents and Guardians,  
 
May this New Year gives everyone lots of joy and abundance and more success in the days ahead.  
As we continue through our learning journey for this school year, we will focus on enhancing the 
children’s fine motor skills on the first few weeks of this month.  This follows by the bible stories, 
Epiphany and Jesus Lost in Jerusalem.  Furthermore, we will also discuss about John the Baptist, 
his life and faith in God through Jesus;  as well as the story on how Jesus Chooses  His Disciples.   
 
On the other hand, we will also learn some facts about winter and its uniqueness over other 
seasons of the year. 
 
Preschool Registration and Re-registration 
St. Matthew’s Preschool is now accepting registration  for September 2018, interested families 
may pick up application forms from the preschool classroom.  For more details, please feel free to 
contact us at 604-589-1222 or send an email to preschool@stmatthewselementary.ca.  For 
children currently registered in Social Recreation program, the completed re-registration forms 
will be due on JANUARY 12.   
 
Registration in St. Matthew’s Elementary School 
A friendly reminder for families who are interested to register their children in St. Matthew’s 
Elementary School, the registration forms for September 2018 can be picked up from the school 
office starting JANUARY 10.  Completed registration forms will be accepted until JANUARY 17, 
2018 until 3:00 pm. 
 
Dress Down Days 
The Dress Down Days will be on JANUARY 17 for Monday, Wednesday and Friday classes and 
JANUARY 18 for Tuesday and Thursday classes with the theme, “Tacky Tourist Day.”  
 
School Mass 
Everyone is invited to attend the School Mass on JANUARY 12 at 9:00 am. Please note that the 
children will be accompanied by their teachers on this day.  We encourage everyone to bring non-
perishable foods for donation. 
 
Scholastic Book Orders 
Scholastic book orders for this month will be due on JANUARY 17.  Kindly hand-in your orders on 
or before the due date.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Letters and Numbers Focus  
    Recognition and Writing of Nn, Zz and Aa 
    Review of Letters Nn, Zz and Aa  
    Counting and Writing Numbers 1-20 

16079 88
th

 Ave., Surrey BC V4N 1G3   (604) 589-1222  
http://www.stmatthewselementary.ca/preschool/ 
Email: preschool@stmatthewselementary.ca 
  

School Newsletter 
   January 9, 2018 



      Sophia – 8 
      Elahi and Icarus – 17 
      Joshua – 18 
      Richard - 25   

 
 
 

 
     January 12 – Due Date for Re-registration of SR children/School Mass 
     Janaury 17- Dress Down Day for MWF classes/Due Date for Scholastic  
              Book Orders 
     January 18 – Dress Down Day for TTh classes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
St. Matthew’s Preschool 
(604) 589-1222 


